

LANGLEY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

22702 48th Avenue | Langley, BC V2Z 2T6 (604) 533-0839 | www.langleychristian.com

Dear Middle School Parents and Students:

Hello, and welcome back! It is my hope that all of you had a wonderful and restful summer:) I know the start of school can bring out a variety of emotions for students (and parents), but I just wanted you to know that we are so excited to welcome you/your child back in a couple of weeks! I want to give a special "shout out" to the Grade 6 students, as well as new students in Grade 7 and 8, who will be joining the middle school for the first time. We look forward to having you here, and to helping you thrive confidently in faith and find purpose in the world.

With school starting up again shortly, I wanted to remind you of a few important notes/dates to be aware of:

Middle School class lists will be virtually posted on our school website on Friday, August 29th, at 3:00pm. They will **not** be physically posted on the school building.

Tuesday, September 2^d is a half day of school for all students who are new to the middle campus. We will host a morning of orientation for all our Grade 6 students, as well as new students in Grade 7 and 8 from 8:30-12:00.

Our first day of school for all returning students will be *Wednesday, September 3rd*. Students are encouraged to be here by 8:25am so that they can find their classrooms. Middle School students are encouraged to enter the school through the Middle School entrance at the east side of the school. Students can bring all of their belongings directly into their classroom; homeroom teachers will settle them into their classroom procedures and lockers throughout the first part of the morning.

Student Supplies: please visit the LCS website>parents>back to school for the list of school Supplies for the 2025/2026 school year.

Our Bring Your Own Device for Grade 8 ONLY has the following requirements to look at when you purchase your device.

A Chromebook is the minimum device required for fulfilling our educational program. Students and parents will likely find more value purchasing a higher quality Windows or Macintosh computer that is easier to work with in the long term, both for online safeguards and performance.



LANGLEY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

22702 48th Avenue | Langley, BC V2Z 2T6 (604) 533-0839 | www.langleychristian.com

- Battery Life: 6hr minimum
- RAM: 8GB (16GB or more highly recommended)
- SSD/eMMC (Solid State Hard Drive) Required
- Ability to run Google Chrome web browser
- Up to date Antivirus on Windows or Macintosh (Microsoft Defender, Avast, AVG, Kaspersky or BitDefender recommended)
- Built in keyboard (MS Surface Pro is acceptable). Absolutely NO iPads or Android Tablets

For those of you on social media, we invite you to follow us on Instagram @langleychristianschool.

Every Homeroom uses Google Classroom. To access Google Classroom, have your child log in using their school Gmail account and you will be given a parent code to access our classrooms and news feeds.

Blessings to each of you as you enjoy the rest of your summer, and we will see you in September!

In Christ,

Danny Nagtegaal Principal Langley Christian Middle School